
This	Week	at	Zion	–	October	15	-	21		
	
Mon	 9am	 	 Quilters	
	 1:30pm	 Daily	Weekday	Exercise	Class	
	 7pm	 	 Social	Ministry	Mtg.	
	 7pm	 	 Property	Committee	Mtg.	
Tues		 9:30am	 Tai	Chi	(Beginners)	
	 11am	 	 Staff	Mtg.	

6:30pm	 Tai	Chi		
	 	 GUIDING	LIGHT	DEADLINE	

Wed	 9am	 	 Full	Moon	Country	Practice	
	 7pm	 	 Bible	Study	

7pm	 	 Men’s	Choir	Practice	
	 	 	 BULLETIN	DEADLINE	
Thurs	9:30am	 Tai	Chi	(Intermediates)	

10:30am	 Mid	Week	Service	
2pm	 	 Supples’	Landing	Service	
7pm	 	 Mixed	Choir	Practice	
7pm	 	 Music	Healing	Veterans	

Fri	 7pm	 	 Movie	Night	
Sat	 8am-3pm	 Lutherlyn	Camp	Clean	Up	

4:30pm	 ZLW	Praise	Appeal	Worship	Service	with		
	 	 Holy	Communion	

Sun	 9:45am	 Sunday	School	
10am	 	 ZLW	Praise	Appeal	Worship	Service	with		
	 	 Holy	Communion	
11:30am	 Jr.	Confirmation	Class	
11:30am	 Hospitality	Committee	Mtg.	
1pm	 	 Parish	Hall	Rented	for	Baby	Shower	 	

	 	 	 	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

News	&	Announcements		
	
A	DONATION	has	been	made	towards	 the	Stained	Glass	Window	
Repair	Fund	by	Cheryl	Sack	&	 family	 in	 loving	memory	of	a	dear	
husband,	 father,	 grandfather	 and	 great	 grandfather,	 Fred	 Gorr,	
who	 passed	 away	 on	 October	 11,	 1994.	 	 “And	 this	 is	 eternal	 life,	
that	 they	may	know	you,	 the	only	 true	God,	and	 Jesus	Christ	whom	
you	have	sent.”		John	17:3	
	
BIBLE	 STUDY	 –	 Began	 on	 Wednesday,	 October	 10th	 at	 7pm.	
Pastor	Paul	will	be	leading	a	Bible	Study	on	Medical	Assistance	in	
Dying.	 	This	Bible	Study	 is	partnered	 through	 the	ELCIC	and	will	
run	for	4	weeks.		Please	plan	to	attend.	
		
GUIDING	 LIGHT	 DEADLINE	 –	 Please	 note	 that	 this	 Tuesday,	
October	16th	is	the	deadline	for	the	November	issue	of	the	Guiding	
Light.	 	Please	have	all	 submissions	 in	 to	 Jean	at	 the	office	by	 this	
date.		Thank	you!	
	
THE	LEARNING	COMMITTEE	 is	hosting	a	movie	night	on	Friday,	
October	 19,	 2018	 at	 7pm.	 	 The	 movie	 is	 entitled	 “Heaven	 is	 for	
Real”	and	is	based	on	a	true	story.		It	is	appropriate	for	all	ages,	so	
invite	your	family	and	friends	to	a	free	movie.	
	
BUDGET	TIME	–	It’s	that	time	of	year	again	to	ask	all	committees	
for	their	proposed	budgets	for	the	upcoming	year	and	suggestions	
for	endowment	recipients.	The	deadline	is	October	30th,	but	earlier	
is	better.	Your	 committee's	 input	 is	 important.	Please	drop	off	 at	
the	church	office.	From	your	treasurers.	
	
JAM	 JAR	 FUNDRAISER	 –	 Our	 Social	 Ministry	 Committee	 has	
decided	that	the	proceeds	of	this	year’s	Jam	Jar	fundraiser	will	go	
towards	Carefor	to	assist	residents	 there.	 	The	 jars	are	 located	at	
the	 entrances	 to	 the	 sanctuary.	 	 If	 you	would	 like	 your	 donation	
added	 to	 your	 yearly	 total	 for	 your	 income	 tax	 receipt,	 simply	
include	your	name	and/or	envelope	number	inside	the	jar.		We	ask	
that	they	be	returned	on	All	Saints	weekend	–	November	3rd/4th.			
	

 
Weekly	Statistics	for	October	6/7		

	
Attendance	-			Saturday		-	29																						Sunday		-	144																									
Offerings	-							Regular	-	$5,150.00	 									Specials	-	$1,420.25	
	
Monthly	Pre-Authorized	Remittance	(PAR)	for	September	
Regular	-	$4,343.00	 Specials	-	$117.00,	which	equals	$868.60	
for	Regular	and	$23.40	for	Specials	per	week.	
 
 

 



CANADA	LUTHERAN	MAGAZINE	–	 Connecting	 faith	 to	 everyday	
living.	 	 Learn	 practical,	 no-nonsense	 strategies	 for	 personal	
growth.		Find	information	and	inspiration	to	live	life	In	Mission	for	
Others.	 	 Through	 the	 Congregational	 Subscription	 Plan,	 Canada	
Lutheran	 is	 available	 at	 a	 significantly	 reduced	 rate	 to	 the	
members	of	the	ELCIC.	 	For	only	$20.57–	you	can	receive	Canada	
Lutheran	8	times	a	year	(we	need	at	least	5	subscriptions	to	receive	
this	 special	 rate	 though).	 	 Please	 contact	 the	 church	 office	 if	 you	
would	like	to	begin	receiving	this	publication.		The	deadline	to	let	
the	church	office	know	of	your	wishes	is	November	1,	2018.			
	
LUTHERLYN	 FALL	 CAMP	 CLEAN	 UP	 DAY	 -	Date:	 Saturday	 Oct.	
20th	from	8:30	am	-	3:00	pm.		Lunch	will	be	provided.	Please	bring	
work	 gloves	 and	 rakes	 to	 assist	 in	 the	 clean	 up.	 For	 more	
information	please	contact	Diane	Hammel	or	Brent	Wolfgram.	
	
FOOD	 BANK	 NEWS	 –The	 annual	 food	 drive	 for	 the	 St	 Joseph's	
Food	 bank	 has	 begun.	 They	 appreciate	the	donations	they	 have	
received	in	the	past	and	are	asking	you	to	help	them	fill	the	shelves	
at	the	Food	bank	this	fall.		We	appreciate	your	support.	
	
COGECO	 BROADCASTS	 –	 As	 announced	 earlier	 in	 the	 bulletin	
during	 the	 last	 few	 weeks	 our	 worship	 services	 have	 not	 been	
broadcast	on	the	local	Cogeco	channel		due	to	a	change	in	format.	
Council	has	 investigated	 the	cost	of	a	 format	change	and	 it	 is	 too	
expensive	 for	 Zion	 to	 pursue.	 We	 will	 continue	 to	 record	 our	
worship	 services	 and	 will	 distribute	 the	 copies	 to	 our	 senior	
residences	here	in	town,	and	to	shut	ins	as	they	request	them.	We	
will	 soon	 share	 the	 details	 of	 how	 we	 hope	 to	 carry	 out	 this	
ministry	for	the	people	of	Zion.		
	
ZION’S	ANNIVERSARY	CELEBRATION	–	Zion	will	be	 celebrating	
135	years	on	Sunday,	November	4th.		An	afternoon	worship	service	
will	 be	 followed	 by	 a	 pot	 luck	 supper.	 	We	 have	 invited	 Pastors	
who	have	served	at	Zion	to	share	some	remembrances.		Mark	your	
calendars	and	plan	to	attend.		Stay	posted	for	further	details.			
	

PASTORAL	CARE	REQUEST	–	We	wish	 to	 inform	you	 that	 there	
have	 been	 numerous	 occasions	 in	 the	 past	 when	 your	 family	
members	have	been	in	the	hospital,	and	Pastor	Paul	has	not	known	
about	 it.	 	 Please	 help	 us	 remedy	 this	 situation.	 	 When	 you	 or	 a	
family	 member	 is	 admitted	 to	 hospital,	 please	 contact	 either	
Pastor	Paul	and/or	the	church	office	 to	 let	us	know	either	with	a	
phone	call	and	email.	 	This	will	help	us	immensely	to	ensure	that	
you	 and	 family	 members	 receive	 the	 pastoral	 care	 they	 require	
when	they	need	it	most.	
	
THE	GRIND	PEMBROKE	assists	people	in	need	with	trying	to	find	
affordable	long-term	housing.	This	is	mostly	in	the	form	of	a	rental	
apartment	 or	 room.	 If	 any	 of	 your	 congregants	 have	 a	 room	 or	
apartment	 for	 rent	 please	 contact	 The	 Grind	 @	 613-732-9423.		
Please	be	aware	that	we	do	screen	our	clients.	We	currently	have	a	
dear	Christian	lady	who	is	in	need	of	a	rental	room	or	apartment.	
She	has	asked	us	to	reach	out	for	her	to	the	Christian	community	
for	help.		Many	thanks	for	your	attention	to	this	request.	
	
Upcoming	Commemorations	
Teresa	of	Ávila	(Teresa	de	Jesús),	teacher,	renewer	of	the	church,	died	
1582	
Monday,	October	15,	2018	
A	mystical	writer	and	reformer	of	the	monastic	order	(Carmelites)	to	
which	she	belonged,	Teresa	may	also	be	commemorated	with	John	of	the	
Cross	on	December	14.	Latino	Christians	traditionally	remember	her	on	
this	date.	
Ignatius,	Bishop	of	Antioch,	martyr,	died	around	115	
Wednesday,	October	17,	2018	
Ignatius	was	the	second	bishop	of	Antioch	in	Syria,	the	city	where	the	name	
"Christians"	originated.	Ignatius	is	known	to	us	from	his	letters,	which	
encouraged	Christians	to	live	in	love,	yet	stand	firm	in	true	doctrine.	
Luke,	Evangelist	
Thursday,	October	18,	2018	
Identified	as	the	author	of	both	Luke	and	Acts,	Luke	was	careful	to	place	
the	events	of	Jesus'	life	in	their	social	and	religious	contexts.	His	gospel	
gives	us	some	of	the	most	beloved	parables,	as	well	as	the	songs	of	
Zechariah,	Mary,	the	angels,	and	Simeon.	
	


